
Sally Voegeli 
Sanlam 
St Bartholomew’s House 
Lewin’s Mead 
Bristol 
BS1 2NH 
 
 
21st August 2019 
 
 
Dr R J Miller 
Your Reference: MNL/728642 
The Pedetentim Investments Fund 
 
 
Dear Sally, 
 
Further to your letter dated 6th August 2019 addressed to Dr R J Miller, please accept this letter 
as confirmation of our contact details for the transferring scheme.  We act as Practitioners to the 
scheme. 
 
Please find enclosed with this letter a copy of the HMRC tax registration letter for the transferring 
scheme. 
 
I trust that you will find this in order, though should you require any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Esther Salmon 
For and on behalf of Pension Practitioner 


